
15th Convocation 
The last date of submission for the 15th Convocation Request 
Form is the 31st of October, 2014. 

Note: Students who enrolled for the Fall '14-'15 semester are not eligible to apply for  Provisional Certi�cate.

For any further queries, Please contact:

O�ce of Records

Administra
tive Building [4th Floor]

Phone: 8811749, 8815386 Ex-148

Email: r
ecords@aiub.edu

OR/MEMO/1014/00/0001

Any request after the set date will be considered for the 
following 16th Convocation.

Students who have already applied are requested to clear
all pending payments. Failure to do so will lead to an
automatic cancellation from the Convocation list.

(Form is available in VUES Student Account. )

(Check online in VUES Student Account. )

Urgent Notice for


